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In the news release, HealthSouth (OTC Pink Sheets: HLSH) to Provide Business Update on June 30, 2004, issued
earlier today by HealthSouth Corporation over PR Newswire, we are advised by the company that the first
paragraph, first sentence, should read "Wednesday, June 30th, at 4:00 p.m." rather than "Tuesday, June 30th, at
4:00 p.m." as originally issued inadvertently.
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